
 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:   Virginia Department of Planning & Budget 

FROM:  James B. Farrell, Director 

  Division of Immunization 

 

SUBJECT: Response to Economic Impact Analysis (EIA) 

  12-VAC5 – 115 EIA (Virginia Immunization Information System) 

 

DATE:   October 23, 2012 

 

This is to confirm that I have reviewed and concur with the results of the Department of Planning and 

Budget, Economic Analysis of the Virginia Immunization Information System (12-VAC5-115). 

 


